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Parent Teacher Meeting 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

Please find the guidelines for the upcoming Parent Teacher Meeting sessions below: 

• Parent Teacher Meeting (PTMs) are scheduled to be conducted on Saturday 27th November 
2021 between 8:00 am to 2:00 pm. 

• Your individual time slots and Zoom meeting IDs will be sent to you by your Class Teacher 
• These meetings will be conducted through Zoom Platform 
• Parents are requested to adhere to the timeslot and limit the conversation to the allotted time 

of 10 mins per student. No exceptions will be considered. 
• The child is required to accompany the Parent during the Meeting. 
• Your attendance is mandatory for the Parent Teacher Meeting. 
• Parents who do not find the allotted time slot convenient, must inform the School Admin office 

(info.oasis@lisdoha.com) / the Class Teacher (through CMS) well in advance. 
 

Please feel free to reach out to us for any further questions or concerns around this. 

Have a nice day! 

 

Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal 
Loyola International Schools 
Qatar 
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